
  

SNEPT invites patient families to join us for a lunch Meet & Greet. Families will participate 

in story-telling and introduction activities.  
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Dr. Chris Forrest (Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia)

Nehal Swami and Scott Aplard

 



 

 

 

Dr. George Mazariegos 

Shari Rogal (UPMC Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh) 

Liz Eisenberg (Columbia); Dr. John Tunno (UPMC Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh); and 

David Bray (UCSF) 

Matthew Miller (JumpStart Inc.) 


